Amanda Bal_'zenbruch

From: Sara Holsen <Sara.Holsen@bauerbuilt.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2021 10:01 AM

To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Public Input April 19th, 2021 6:30pm

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council,
Thank you for your service to our city. Please do not extend the mask mandate.
Sincerely,

Sara H/Manitowoc

Sara Holsen

=RcucFBulll

Administrative Assistant
1501 S 41st St | Manitowoc, Wi 54220-7313
Direct 920-684-1317 | 920-684-1317 | bauerbuilt.com

Be Alert !
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